
July 7, 2017

Dear Interested Party,

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that The Narragansett Electric Company d/b/a National Grid (National 
Grid) recently established an information repository for the former 642 Allens Avenue Manufactured Gas Plant 
(MGP) Site (the Site) located at 642 Allens Avenue in Providence, RI. This notice is being provided to abutting 
property owners, tenants, easement holders, the municipality and members of the 642 Allens Avenue mailing list 
in accordance with requirements established in the Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management’s 
(RIDEM) Rules and Regulation for the Investigation and Remediation of Hazardous Materials (Remediation 
Regulations) and the June 2017 Public Involvement Plan (PIP) for the Site. Should you be an owner of property 
that is leased, we request that you provide a copy of this letter to your tenants.   

In accordance with the June 2017 PIP, National Grid has 
established an informational repository at the Knight 
Memorial Library in Providence, RI. Due to space limitations 
at the library, information has been and will continue to be 
provided in electronic format and will be consistent with the 
information available on the website maintained by RIDEM 
for the 642 Allens Avenue Site (http://www.dem.ri.gov/
programs/wastemanagement/site-remediation/Providence-
Gas-Co.php).

The Knight Memorial Library is located at 275 Elmwood 
Avenue in Providence, RI. The phone number of the library 
is 401-467-2625. Knight Memorial Library hours are 
Monday from 12:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m., Tuesday through 
Thursday from 9:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. and Friday and 
Saturday from 12:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.

We look forward to meeting with you and continuing to 
serve you.

Sincerely,

Amy A. Willoughby
National Grid
Lead Environmental Scientist
amy.willoughby@nationalgrid.com  
or 781-907-3644

 
July X, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 

 
July 16, 2015 
 

 
Dear Neighbors, 
 
National Grid regularly upgrades its systems to ensure that we provide you with 
safe, reliable service for your home or business. As part of that commitment, 
National Grid LNG will be working in your area to build a natural gas liquefaction 
facility and perform system improvements at its existing liquefied natural gas 
storage facility at Fields Point on Terminal Road Ext. in Providence, RI. 
 
Liquefied natural gas is crucial to meeting the demand for gas on the coldest winter days. National Grid LNG provides 
storage of liquefied natural gas that is used by the local providers of natural gas during these cold periods. In fact, on 
several days this past winter it is unlikely that the local gas system would have been able to meet the demand for natural 
gas were it not for the Fields Point facility. The liquefaction facility that we are proposing will enhance the ability of your local 
provider to make certain that natural gas is available for all its customers, even when demand is at its highest. 
 
Construction on the facility is expected to start in November 2016, with an estimated in-service date of November 2018. In 
the meantime, we are contacting residents and businesses in Providence to discuss the project. We will host a Public Open 
House to introduce the project on Thursday, August 13 between 5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. at the Juanita Sanchez 
Educational Complex cafeteria, 182 Thurbers Avenue in Providence, RI. To learn more about the project you may also 
visit our website, www.fieldspointngrid.com.     
 
Representatives from the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission ("FERC") will also be present at the Open House to 
explain FERC's environmental review process for National Grid's proposed project, in accordance with its obligations under 
the National Environmental Policy Act, and how stakeholders may participate in this process. FERC's process will allow all 
stakeholders, including Federal and State agencies and landowners, an opportunity to review project-related information, 
submit comments prior to National Grid's application filing and throughout the scoping period, and comment on the 
environmental document that FERC issues for National Grid's project. FERC has assigned Docket No. PF15-28 to the 
Fields Point Liquefaction Project. In addition to the updates that we will provide on our website, you can follow the 
proceeding on FERC's eLibrary system accessible through its website, www.ferc.gov. 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please visit our website at www.fieldspointngrid.com, email us at 
fieldspoint_liquefaction@nationalgrid.com or call us at 888-275-6326. 
 
We look forward to working with and continuing to serve you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathryn L. Cox 
National Grid 
Stakeholder Coordinator 
888-275-6326 

 
 
Fields Point Liquefaction Project 
 
fieldspointngrid.com | fieldspoint_liquefaction@nationalgrid.com | Toll Free Project Hotline: 888-275-6326 

 

 

Fields Point in Providence, RI. 

 

Additional information for the July 13, 2017 
public meeting is provided below: 

•	 Use the “Trip Planner” feature on the 
RIPTA website https://www.ripta.
com to identify public transportation 
options to the Providence Public Safety 
Complex located at 325 Washington 
Street, Providence, RI. 

•	 Free public parking is available at the 
parking garage located at 347 Fountain 
Street, Providence, RI. 
The entrance to the garage is located 
immediately across the street from 
the entrance to the Providence Public 
Safety Complex located at 325 
Washington Street, Providence, RI. 

•	 Upon entrance to the Providence 
Public Safety Complex, IDs will not be 
checked.

Visit us at www.nationalgrid.com and connect with us on 
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http://www.dem.ri.gov/programs/wastemanagement/site-remediation/Providence-Gas-Co.php
https://www.ripta.com
https://www.ripta.com


7 de Julio, 2017

Estimada Parte Interesada:

El propósito de esta carta es informarle que The Narragansett Electric Company, de nombre comercial National Grid 
(National Grid), recientemente creó un registro de información para el Sitio de las antiguas instalaciones de 642 Allens 
Avenue Manufactured Gas Plant (MGP) (el Sitio), ubicado en 642 Allens Avenue, Providence, Rhode Island. Este es un 
aviso para dueños de propiedades colindantes, inquilinos, tenedores de servidumbres, la municipalidad y miembros de la 
lista de correo de 642 Allens Avenue de conformidad con los 
requisitos establecidos en las Normas y reglamentaciones para 
la investigación y el saneamiento de la emisión de materiales 
peligrosos (las Reglamentaciones de saneamiento) del 
Departamento de Gestión Ambiental de Rhode Island (RIDEM, 
Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management) y el Plan 
de participación pública (PIP, Public Involvement Plan) de junio de 
2017 para el Sitio. Si usted es dueño de una propiedad que está 
alquilada, le solicitamos que facilite una copia de esta carta a sus 
inquilinos. 

De conformidad con el PIP de junio de 2017, National Grid ha 
creado un registro de información en la biblioteca Knight Memorial 
Library de Providence, Rhode Island. Debido a las limitaciones 
de espacio en ese edificio, la información se ha proporcionado 
y se seguirá proporcionando en formato electrónico y se 
corresponderá con la información disponible en el sitio web del 
RIDEM para el Sitio de 642 Allens Avenue (http://www.dem.ri.gov/
programs/wastemanagement/site-remediation/Providence-Gas-
Co.php). 

La Knight Memorial Library está ubicada en 275 Elmwood 
Avenue, Providence, Rhode Island. El número de teléfono de la 
biblioteca es 401-467-2625 y se atiende al público los lunes, de 
12:00 p.m. a 8:00 p.m., de martes a jueves, de 9:00 a.m. a 5:30 
p.m., y los viernes y sábados, de 12:30 p.m. a 5:30 p.m. 

Ansiamos reunirnos con usted y continuar prestándole servicios. 

Atentamente.

Amy A. Willoughby
National Grid
Científica Ambiental Principal
Escriba a amy.willoughby@nationalgrid.com  
o llame al 781-907-3644

AQUÍ CON USTED. AQUÍ PARA USTED. 
July X, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 

 
July 16, 2015 
 

 
Dear Neighbors, 
 
National Grid regularly upgrades its systems to ensure that we provide you with 
safe, reliable service for your home or business. As part of that commitment, 
National Grid LNG will be working in your area to build a natural gas liquefaction 
facility and perform system improvements at its existing liquefied natural gas 
storage facility at Fields Point on Terminal Road Ext. in Providence, RI. 
 
Liquefied natural gas is crucial to meeting the demand for gas on the coldest winter days. National Grid LNG provides 
storage of liquefied natural gas that is used by the local providers of natural gas during these cold periods. In fact, on 
several days this past winter it is unlikely that the local gas system would have been able to meet the demand for natural 
gas were it not for the Fields Point facility. The liquefaction facility that we are proposing will enhance the ability of your local 
provider to make certain that natural gas is available for all its customers, even when demand is at its highest. 
 
Construction on the facility is expected to start in November 2016, with an estimated in-service date of November 2018. In 
the meantime, we are contacting residents and businesses in Providence to discuss the project. We will host a Public Open 
House to introduce the project on Thursday, August 13 between 5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. at the Juanita Sanchez 
Educational Complex cafeteria, 182 Thurbers Avenue in Providence, RI. To learn more about the project you may also 
visit our website, www.fieldspointngrid.com.     
 
Representatives from the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission ("FERC") will also be present at the Open House to 
explain FERC's environmental review process for National Grid's proposed project, in accordance with its obligations under 
the National Environmental Policy Act, and how stakeholders may participate in this process. FERC's process will allow all 
stakeholders, including Federal and State agencies and landowners, an opportunity to review project-related information, 
submit comments prior to National Grid's application filing and throughout the scoping period, and comment on the 
environmental document that FERC issues for National Grid's project. FERC has assigned Docket No. PF15-28 to the 
Fields Point Liquefaction Project. In addition to the updates that we will provide on our website, you can follow the 
proceeding on FERC's eLibrary system accessible through its website, www.ferc.gov. 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please visit our website at www.fieldspointngrid.com, email us at 
fieldspoint_liquefaction@nationalgrid.com or call us at 888-275-6326. 
 
We look forward to working with and continuing to serve you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathryn L. Cox 
National Grid 
Stakeholder Coordinator 
888-275-6326 

 
 
Fields Point Liquefaction Project 
 
fieldspointngrid.com | fieldspoint_liquefaction@nationalgrid.com | Toll Free Project Hotline: 888-275-6326 

 

 

Fields Point in Providence, RI. 

 

A continuación, se brinda más información sobre 
la reunión pública que se realizará el 13 de julio de 
2017:  

•	 Utilice la herramienta “Trip Planner” 
(Planificador de viajes) disponible en el 
sitio web de la Autoridad de Transporte 
Público de Rhode Island (RIPTA, Rhode 
Island Public Transit Authority) https://
www.ripta.com para conocer las opciones 
de transporte público hasta el Providence 
Public Safety Complex (Complejo de 
Seguridad Pública de Providence), ubicado 
en 325 Washington Street, Providence, 
Rhode Island. 

•	 Puede utilizar el estacionamiento público 
gratuito del estacionamiento ubicado en 
347 Fountain Street, Providence, Rhode 
Island. El ingreso al estacionamiento se 
encuentra justo frente a la entrada del 
Providence Public Safety Complex, ubicado 
en 325 Washington Street, Providence, 
Rhode Island. 

•	 Cuando ingrese al Providence Public 
Safety Complex, no se le solicitará ninguna 
identificación.

Visite www.nationalgrid.com y conéctese con nosotros en

AQUÍ CON USTED. AQUÍ PARA USTED.
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